
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem Praises International Investigation Team Report on
ISIS Events, Speicher

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  praised  the  report  of  the

international investigation team into the events of ISIS and Speicher. His Eminence said in a

tweet on Tuesday 11/5/2021, "The United Nations deeming the practices of ISIS terrorist gangs

against Shiite Muslims in Iraq and inciting to kill and fight them as a crime of genocide, this

represented a triumph for the rights and truth, as the report of the UN investigation team

concluded that the painful massacre of Speicher was considered a violation against the dignity

and human rights.” Demanding the Iraqi Diplomats and relative authorities legislative and

executive  to  invest  the  report  and  work  on  reimbursing  the  victims  and  their  families

financially and morally.


